We are open to the public.

St John’s is now open for visitors on Fridays from 11am-
2pm. Our friendly Church Watch Team will happily guide you
through our beautiful church. All welcome.

Albany Pottery Group Exhibition and Sale will be held in St
John’s Hall on Fri., 2nd May from 2pm-6pm, Sat., 3rd May
8am-4pm and Sun 4th May 9am-12pm.
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WE OFFER
 HOSPITALITY TO
“THOSE WHO
WALK THE
- BIBBULMUN
TRACK

Almost everyone who has walked sections of the Track, or
completed it end-to-end, will have experienced the
powerful effects of leaving the regular hustle and bustle
of life behind, and going out into the unknown.

The Anglican churches in Kalamunda and Albany are now
offering to meet people who walk on the Track, for a time
of fellowship and sharing. You’ll also be invited to ring
the church bell, announcing your arrival or departure.

This is an opportunity to share what your journey has
meant to you, or the hopes you have as you set out.

Scan the QR code to arrange to be
met by our volunteers at the Track
terminus in Kalamunda or Albany.




